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HEARTBEAT 

JOIN US IN-PERSON OR ONLINE | SUNDAYS AT 9:30AM 

Watch our services online at:  facebook.com/HamiltonReformedChurch or 

https://www.youtube.com/@hamiltonreformedchurch4058/streams 
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FIND US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM 

Sunday Morning ~ Pastor Kevin Hart 
 

“Wonder Bread” 
 

John 6:35-51 

 

Jesus enjoys using metaphors to help us 

understand what He has come to do for us.   

As we take communion,  

let us remember who He is to us. 
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This Week 
 

Sunday, August 11 
  9:30am Sunday Worship 

Summer Story Time 

Communion 
 

Monday, August 12 
  8:30am Prayer Group  

 

Tuesday, August 13 
  7:00pm Discipleship Team 

Meeting 
 

Thursday, August 15 
  9:15am Staff Meeting  

 

Friday, August 16 
  10:00am Pantry 

 

 

 

A Look Ahead 
 

Sunday, August 18 
  Communion Vespers 
 

Sunday, August 25 
  Prayer Buddy & Student  

        Registration Forms Due 

 

 

 

Do you like listening to 

podcasts? 

Our sermons are now 

available online! 

Visit our website:  

hamiltonreformedchurch.org 

and click on the podcast tab 

at the top of the page. 
 
 

   

   

 

Sunday Mornings at HRC 
 

Worship Locations 
Join us upstairs in the Sanctuary or downstairs in the 

Fellowship Hall. 
 

Nursery  
A nursery is provided during the worship service for infants 

through 3 years old.  The nursery is located on the main 

level (west side of the building). 
 

Ministry Helpers  
Greeters:  Dick & Linda Bonzelaar 

Nursery Volunteers:  Nicki Boerman, Aurora Boerman 

Summer Story Time:  Lisa Helder 
 

Next Week (August 18): 

Greeters:  Mike & Gracie Bosch and family 

Nursery Volunteers:  Lisa Haskill, Anna Hart 

Summer Story Time:  Lisa Helder 

 

 

55+ Retirees & Senior Adults of HRC 
The next 55+ gathering will be Thursday, August 15, at 

11:30am for lunch at The Trestle Stop.  Today is the last 

day to sign up on the bulletin board outside the kitchen by  

if you plan on attending. 

 

Harvest Table 
You are invited to bring excess produce from your garden 

to church to share with others.  Please leave items on the 

designated table in the lobby.   You are welcome to take 

home what you can use.  If you have extra bags at home, 

please bring those, too.   
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August Mission 

of the Month 
 

Harvest Network  
(Alliance of Reformed Churches) 

 

The mission of Harvest 

Network is to strengthen rural 

churches for effective 

Kingdom-focused ministry 

and mission through 

Fellowship, Mutual 

Accountability, Active 

Equipping, and Intentional 

Prayer.  Harvest Network 

believes that God longs to 

see vibrant, thriving Rural 

Churches impacting the 

communities and contexts to 

which they are called through 

Intentional Prayer, Bold 

Evangelism, Radical 

Discipleship, and Humble 

Service to bring Spiritual 

Revival to rural communities  

in North America. 

 

 

 

Ministry Focus 
Please pray for Dave 

McCleery of Mission 

Aviation Fellowship as he 

works in areas of the world 

that are sensitive to the 

preaching of the Gospel.  

            

        

 

Volunteer Fair Updates… 
THANK YOU to all who attended our Volunteer Fair!  

We are thankful for all of your continued support.   

• If you signed up, please check your mailbox for a 

list of what you signed up for (does not include Kids 

Hope or Wednesday meals).  Children who signed 

up can find their lists in their own mailboxes. 
 

• If you signed up to donated items, please place 

them in the Sunday School totes by the library or 

bring them to the church office. 

 

Still Needed… 
There are a few openings for volunteers in Children’s 

Ministry.  Stop by our bulletin board near the entrance to 

see where God can use YOU to help teach the younger 

members of our church. 

 

Student Registration Forms 
Student Registration Forms and information letters were 

emailed to parents using a Google Form. Please fill out 

the form for each of your children.  Each child must 

have an updated registration form on file, in order to 

participate in HRC education programs. Completed 

forms are due by Sunday, August 25.  Paper forms are 

available outside the library. 

 

Prayer Buddies 
We would love to know how to specifically pray for your 

child(ren)!  Prayer Buddy questions were included in the 

Student Registration Google Form that was emailed and 

are due by Sunday, August 25.  A photo of your 

child(ren) should be emailed to the church office.  Paper 

forms are available on the ledge outside the library.  

Prayer buddies is for ALL children infant through 12th 

grade. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Pray for: 

• Bill Jacobs is recovering at home following hip 

replacement surgery on August 5. 

• Grayson Rozendaal is attending Camp Geneva 

August 12-16. 

• Dave Elenbaas is scheduled for open heart surgery 

on Thursday, August 22.  He expects to have 3 

bypasses and also his A-Fib addressed. 

 

A Note of Thanks 
Thank you for all the cards, cares and showing of 

concern during the passing of our mom, grandma and 

great-grandma, Joyce Boerman.  Thanks to Pastor Kevin 

and Pastor Ron for their support. 

       Larry & Shelly, Phil & Nicki, Danny & Brooke, Kirk &  

       Joann, Drew & Jessi Boerman and their families 

 

Dear Church family:  THANK YOU so much for all your 

prayers, cards, phone calls, texts and concerns in the 

recent passing of our daughter-in-law, Michelle 

Kleinheksel, and father, Earl Kleinheksel.  Several of our 

days we didn't know which way was up but God did and 

would remind us through His Word that He would never 

leave us or forsake us and that His arms are there 

catching us in our times of weakness and that His ways 

and plans are sovereign.  We believe in a MIGHTY BIG 

GOD! 

       Brian & Nancy Kleinheksel  

 

Thanks to the congregation for your prayers and cards to 

us upon the loss of our brother-in-law.  Also, thanks to 

Pastor Kevin for remembering us with a special note and 

to Pastor Ron for taking the time to be with us at the 

service and expressing sympathy earlier.  God's abiding 

love was with us. 

       Harv & Evelyn Hoejke 

 
 

 

 

Please Continue  

to Pray for: 
     

Continuing Care 

  Eileen Schrotenboer 
 

Friend at Home 

  Alvina Klein 

   

 

 
 

Missionary of the Week 
  Sandi Nyboer 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Decorating Committee 

  All who help decorate  

  Sanctuary and around  

  church for special  

  occasions and throughout  

  the year 

 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings 

August 4 Total - $10,200 

Offering - $9,235 

E-tithe - $965 
      

$8,117 needed weekly  

to maintain budget 

 

 


